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Sen. Bradley opposes attempts to undermine or repeal EFA’s  
SB 237 limits eligibility for popular program  

SB 432 seeks to shut down the program altogether by 2024 
 

CONCORD, NH – Majority Leader Jeb Bradley (R-Wolfeboro), prime sponsor of the legislation 

creating the state’s Education Freedom Account program (EFA’s) with SB 130 in 2021, issued 

the following statement today opposing SB 237 and SB 432:  

 

    “Our Education Freedom Accounts have proven to be more successful than anyone 

imagined. Currently, 1,635 students are enrolled in the EFA program, giving working families the 

power to choose the best educational path for them. The pandemic has shown us the need for 

greater educational options, especially for families who traditionally could not afford the choices 

wealthier families have always had.  EFA’s provide that pathway. Students of hard-working 

families of modest means deserve the opportunity for education choices that best suit their 

needs.”   

 
### 

 
Media Contact:  
Carole Alfano 
Communications Director  
carole.alfano@leg.state.nh.us 

 

  

 

mailto:carole.alfano@leg.state.nh.us

